
From: Jennifer Gettmann
To: City Council; mgettmann@hotmail.com
Subject: Comprehensive Plan Docket item 1
Date: Monday, June 15, 2015 12:22:41 PM

My name is Jennifer Gettmann and I live on 201st and 15th Ave NW in Shoreline,
 WA.  The traffic on 15th Ave NW has increased significantly and the city should
 approve Comprehensive Plan Docket item 1, which will direct the City of Shoreline to
 investigate setting a v/c ratio limit on collector arterials.  I really appreciate the City of
 Shoreline focusing on reducing traffic and protecting our neighborhoods.
 
Thanks so much,
Jennifer Gettmann
jgettmann@hotmail.com
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